
An evolution is taking place 
at AADR—one that will 
elevate the level of science 
in our community.

We are expanding our name to 
better engage and represent 
multidisciplinary scientists 
who advance dental, oral, 
and craniofacial research.

www.aadocr.org

AADR is now the American 
Association for Dental, Oral, and 
Craniofacial Research (AADOCR).

Our goal is to:

•  Attract all dental, oral, and 
craniofacial researchers to be 
members, submit to our journals, 
and participate in our meetings.

•  Engage dental schools and other 
academic research institutions 
supporting such researchers.

•  Open the doors to scientists 
championing dental, oral, and 
craniofacial research that 
contributes to overall health 
and well-being.

Join us as our expanded name 
more accurately reflects our 
current members and as we 
welcome new researchers into 
our professional community.

Connecting the 
Scientific Community


